On January 22nd the following question was received from Board Member Paulette Burdick regarding Board Item PM-1 - Project Modifications for Suncoast High:

Question:  What is the impact to the construction budget?

Response:  Staff does not expect this change to require an increase to the construction budget.  Since the GMP has not been prepared as yet the cost of construction will be included in the GMP when it is submitted to the Board for approval.
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